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Strategic Planning Network Team Work Session # 6 
April 24, 2013 
 
The sixth and final meeting of the Strategic Planning Network Team included those members who 
indicated an interest in working on the measures for the plan.  The meeting opened with an update on 
presentations to the Montgomery County Board of Education, Executive Leadership Team, and 
principals and central services administrators.  Feedback from these meetings was shared including 
what resonated with the groups, and what was missing.   Next, team members received a presentation 
on what constitutes a good assessment, including qualitative and quantitative measures, and examples 
of measures that have been used in the past to assess the district’s performance.   
 
In mixed groups, team members reviewed the first thoughts about measures generated at the previous 
meeting and identified systemic measure for the three competency areas.  

 

As a way to keep interested stakeholders informed of the ongoing work to revise the Montgomery 
County Public Schools strategic plan, a summary of each of the Strategic Planning Network Team 

work sessions will be created and available in a variety of venues. 
 


